
Turning Point Schools 
Health & Safety Guidelines

Health and Safety Protocol
Enhanced Cleaning Protocol
•	 Increased number of hand sanitation 

stations throughout the school building.
•	 Safe, effective, cleaning products used for 

intense cleaning daily.

COVID Positive Protocol
•	 We will follow guidelines provided by the 

Marion County Health Department

Other Illnesses Policy
If a staff member or student has a fever of 100.4 degrees or higher, they must be fever-free for 48 hours 
without the use of fever-reducing medication and be symptom free for 48 hours before returning to 
school. 

Masks
Face maks will be optional for all 
PreK- 8th grade students.

Visitors and Guests
•	 Parents, vistors, and guests are 

allowed to enter the building for a 
schedule meetings only and must 
wear a mask. 

•	 Parents will need to contact the 
front office 24-48 hours prior to 
schedule a time to visit classrooms 
during school hours only and not 
during drop off and pick up times. 

•	 CCDF parents are welcome 
to come in to swipe daily 
6:30a-4:45p.

Social Distancing
We will maximize social distancing 
within instructional space. 

School Clinic
School clinic will identify a separate 
space to treat symptomatic students. 

Hand Washing
Additional hand-washing breaks will be 
taken throughout the day. As well as hand 
sanitizer stations in all classrooms.

Water Bottles 
All students will need to carry a small 
water bottles. Water fountains will only 
be permitted for the use of filling water 
bottles. Stay Home If Sick

Your child is required to stay home if ill. 
Sick students will need to be picked up 
within 30-45 minutes of parent contact. 



School and Classroom Changes

Drop off & Pick-Up Procedures
PreK - 1st grade and all aftercare students will be pick up on the south side of the school building 
(near flagpoles).
•	 Between 4:00 p.m.- 4:30 p.m. parents will drive up, check students out, and wait for students to come 

outside to vehicles.
•	 Aftercare parents will come inside, check-in with the front office, and wait in the entry for students.
•	 Non-staff members and parents are not permitted inside building beyond front office.

2nd grade - 8th grade will pick up on the West side of the building (gym)
•	 Parents will stay in vehicles and students will be called out. 
•	 Pick-up for all students not in aftercare is between 4:00p.m.-4:30p.m.
•	 Aftercare pick-up is between 4:30p.m.-5:00p.m.; parents will check in with the front office and wait in 

entry way for students. 

Cafeteria Adjustments
•	 Alternative scheduling to adhere to safety 

guidelines.
•	 No visitors for lunch.
•	 Adjustments to seating to maximize 

social distancing.
•	 Additional cleaning protocol between 

lunches.

Recess
•	 Open playgrounds with separate stations 

for sanitation.
•	 Additional and enhanced cleaning 

schedule for playgrounds.


